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Jan. 13-17, 2014
Dear Parents, 
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[image: image3.wmf]In Reading this week we will continue to read A Lion to Guard Us. We will continue to work on Fractions as the focus in Math. We will also review Division, and Area and Perimeter.  In Social Studies we will be reading about the establishment of the colonies. We will also wok on some Colonial projects this month. We’ll also finish up the World maps we’ve been working on, and then begin USA maps. We have also been learning Latitude and Longitude. 

In Star Time we‘ve been discussing courage. We talked about how it takes courage to choose to do the right thing. In Writing we will be writing an essay on someone that we admire that has courage and may has those heroic qualities of choosing to do the right thing and chooses to help others.   The Spelling lesson this week focuses on compound words. 
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TESTS:

In these next few months the push will be on to prepare the students for the Alaska Standards Based Assessment (ASBA) which is required by the state.  This will be given in April. Also coming up are report cards at the end of February. 
Reward
The students earned a reward for outstanding behavior during the month of December.  They will be voting this week, making a choice on what they would like to do.  Congratulations students!
COMING UP
Feb. 14- Valentine’s Party 

Feb 20 – Trimester end

[image: image5.wmf]Feb. 21- No school Teacher in-service

Feb. 26,27, 28- PT Conf.

March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw 
966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Don’t forget the newsletter and homework list is also posted on the class website.
http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
Student Paragraphs
Welcome back! We are in school again.  We are all back to greeting Mrs. Bradshaw with a smile on our face. The first thing that surprised me was when we went to P.E. because we usually have library on the first day of the week.  But, because it was Tuesday, we had PE.  We, we all love to be back at school!  Melissa Gibson
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[image: image7.wmf]Do you know how to simplify fractions?  If you don’t, I can teach you.  OK, first you take any ordinary fraction problem like 3/12 = 6/12 and solve it.  So, now it should be 9/12.  Next, you think of a number that can divide evenly into the numerator and the denominator, 9 and 12.  In this case it would be 3, so 9 divided by 3 and 12 divided by 3.  That should equal ¾. 9/12 = 3/4 Now you know how to simplify fractions. (   Delainey Steffes

This week I learned a lot of fractions.  I learned how to add and subtract fractions. (and reduce them) Mrs. Bradshaw gave the whole class a fraction packet over the Break to help.  I liked it, but now I have to go practice more.  Marty Brown
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He shoots, he scores!  This week in gym we’re practicing ball handling skills, like around the back and through the legs.  I was wearing my Buster Posey shirt (the catcher on the San Francisco Giants). So, Mr. Krupa called me Buster Posey. When he wanted me to show the class how to do the drill, he’s call me Buster.  On Friday, I hope we can play an actual game like Red vs. Blue or 1,2,3 Killer Whales. 
Keaton Koelling
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This week in Mrs. Bradshaw’s class we are doing an art project.  In the project we are drawing trees, but not just a sloppy little thing that you put on a piece of paper. First you draw the trunk (remembering that nothing in nature is straight), and then you put on the branches.  You have to put them in kind of a Y shape.  Finally you finish with putting snow on the branches.  When you’re done, it looks really pretty.  I think this was a fun art project to do, and I think the rest of the class enjoyed it too. 

 Hannah Mosher

[image: image10.wmf]“What state is the city of Pocatello in?”  The students listened in excited silence as the Geo Bee progressed.  The representatives from Mrs. Bradshaw’s class were Makai and me.  It was hard to be in front of so many people because if you get an answer wrong, everyone will know.  It was fun too because you get to compete and represent your class.  Cole was the champion, but everyone did well.  It was really fun, but I wish I had studied more. 
Nicholas Oliphant 

Have you ever been in a Spelling Bee?  Or even seen or heard of one?  Well, on Wednesday our school had a Spelling Bee.  Most of the words were hard, but some of them were easy.  Mrs. Bradshaw says it’s just ‘luck of the draw’ on how hard the word is when they go down the list of words.  The first place winner was Izzy Jackson.  She gets to go to Anchorage to compete in the State Spelling Bee.  Congratulations to the other kids who wan!  Good job! 
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“Yes!” That’s what I said when Ms. Himschoot told the class that we are going to do Star Lab next week.  Star Lab is a big igloo shaped dome, and when you crawl inside, you can see all kinds of constellations.  Ms. Himschoot tells us to follow the laser as she points out the constellations.  Star Lab is fun, so I can’t wait until next week. 

Makai Saline

